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On Monday, May 4, 2020, BOX Exchange LLC (“BOX”) will reopen its Trading Floor in Chicago.1  
 

BOX had previously distributed Information Circular IC-2020-07 which detailed the fee changes in 

effect during the closure of the BOX Trading Floor. Upon reopening, the Fee Schedule will revert 

back to the version in effect prior to the Trading Floor becoming inoperable.  
 

 

Complete Fee Schedule 

 

The complete BOX fee schedule is available on the BOX website at 
https://boxoptions.com/regulatory/fee-schedule/.  

 
 

Contact 

 

Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

                                                             
1
 See RC-2020-14 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: Trading Floor Reopening Fees 

DATE: May 1, 2020 
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